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RE: HSIP-MAPA-5073(1) 30th St. Road Diet, Omaha; C.N. 22706 

Dear Resident/Homeowner, 

The City of Omaha has identified 2.18 miles of 30th Street from Cuming Street to Ames Avenue for a 
road diet project that would restripe and reconfigure 30th Street from a five‐lane roadway as a three-
lane roadway with on-street parking and bicycle lanes. The project would largely occur within the 
existing curb limits, with traffic signal modification and associated sidewalk repairs as the exception. 
Construction would include pavement repair, diamond grinding, pavement resurfacing, pavement 
markings, traffic signs, traffic signal removals, and traffic signal modifications along 30th Street.  

The project would be completed under traffic and no detour routes would be utilized. Temporary lane 
closures are anticipated and would be controlled with approved temporary traffic control devices and 
practices. Access to surrounding residences and businesses would be maintained using partial 
closures and side street access. The project does not include work on any structures (bridges or 
culverts) within the project limits. Vehicular and pedestrian access to adjacent properties would be 
maintained during construction but may be limited at times due to phasing requirements. Construction 
for the proposed project could begin as early as spring of 2020 and be complete by the fall of 2020.   

You are receiving this packet due to your location in proximity to the project. The packet includes a fact 
sheet, project location maps, and comment form. The City of Omaha is currently seeking public input 
on the proposed project. Please use the included form to provide any comments you may have 
regarding the project. The comment period will run through October 13, 2018. Additional information 
regarding the project may also be found on the City of Omaha website at 
http://www.keepomahamoving.org or by contacting Jeff Babcock (402) 444-5220 
or Jeffrey.Babcock@cityofomaha.org. 

 

Thank you, 

City of Omaha Public Works 

 

Encl 


